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	The majority of this meeting was spent discussing and reviewing the Green Masterplans that Andy and LandStudies created for 6 sites as part of the Stormwater Incentives Program.  Andy explained each site, its characteristics, the problems associated with stormwater runoff, and his suggestions for BMP implementation. All of the plans were approved by the team but the final plans need to include price estimates for the BMPs and rank them according to the Program Guidance as low, medium, or high priority.  Andy agreed to make these changes and distribute the final plans to the individual property owners. It will then be up to the property owners to contact the Initiative to apply for funding to implement the BMPs they choose to install from their plan. 

	The remainder of the meeting was spent discussing the plans that were created for two properties by Penn State students last year.  Because the students did not consider any cost or scope limitations for the projects, design and implementation costs for both projects are likely to be higher than the maximum per project funding goal set by the team.  This should not be the problem with BMPs identified in the Green Masterplans because they are being developed with the maximum cost share goal in mind.  Matt and Mike agreed to consider other program or volunteer opportunities for these sites that would lower costs before informing the landowners  that they should go ahead and apply for cost share.  
